



There is no medicine like hope, no incentive so great, and no tonic so powerful as expectation of something tomorrow.

We will overcome this challenge, we will prevail and we will come out stronger than ever!

Dear parents and families,

As of May 19th, we are finally open again! And just in time for Summer!

The outside playground is cleaned, washed and ready for gardening! A friendly reminder, please make sure that your child has sun screen and a hat as we will be spending more time outside.

We would like to say thanks to all the parents for understanding and supporting us in following the new health & safe guidelines. Those new requirements may add a few more minutes to our routine, however they are paramount to stop the spread.

Furthermore, we are happy to inform that, as many parents requested, we are extending the March credit into June. Meaning, if you pay the parent portion for the full month of March, you will receive a credit of a half month in June.

ABC Head Start program is currently accepting admissions for children from 2 years and 8 months to kindergarten age as well as, Pre-School programs are now allowed to reopen under capacity limitations and health guidelines.

As always, we will keep you informed of any updates and developments impacting the Child Care Industry, including the launch of phase 2 scheduled for June 19th.

We hope you are safe and healthy during these challenging times.

Take care,

Fort Road Day Care & OSC